
CC2
STRONG
STURDY

SLEEK

INTRODUCING A NEW GENERATION...



CC2
This innovative line of CC2 
Pressure Washers are 
equipped with premium 
components assembled 
together on the re-designed 
Convertible Cart 2!

The new CC2 generation 
line-up offers significant 
vibration reduction, 
reversible lance/gun holder 
and hose reel base plate 
for easy mounting; cart 
configuation flexibility, 
optional rotating nozzle 
holder, integrated hose 
bracket, sleek modernized 
graphics as well as a wider, 
more stable frame.

ENGINEERED 
FOR 
STABILITY, 

BUILT FOR 
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Easy Handle 
Assembly

Fully Welded 
Chassis

New Foot 
Design

10” Pneumatic 
Wheels

Welded
Axle

GF

Hose Reel 
Base Plate

Five Spray 
Nozzles

High Boy 
Configruation*

Low Boy 
Configuration*



KCR3250GPC
2,500 PSI @ 3.0 GPM

7 HP Kodiak 

KC3250GPC2
2,500 PSI @ 3.0 GPM
6.5 HP Honda GX200 

KC3250GHD2
2,500 PSI @ 3.5 GPM
6.5 HP Honda GX200

KCR4400GPC
4,000 PSI @ 4.0 GPM

15 HP Kodiak

KC4350GPC2
4,000 PSI @ 4.0 GPM
13 HP Honda GX390 

KC4350GHD2
4,000 PSI @ 4.0 GPM
13 HP Honda GX390

External Unloader 

KC4350GRHD
4,000 PSI @ 4.0 GPM
13 HP Honda GX390 

Gear Reduced
External Unloader
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Dynablast Equipment
A Division of John Brooks Company Ltd.

2625 Meadowpine Blvd.
Mississauga, Ontario

L5N 7K5

Contact Us
www.dynablast.ca
1-888-881-6667

CCCC22  MODELSMODELS
ELECTRICELECTRIC

1,000 PSI @ 2.1 GPM
1.5 HP - 120 V 

KC2100EPC2
1,000 PSI @ 3.0 GPM

2 HP - 120 V 

KC3100EPC

2,500 PSI @ 3.0 GPM
5 HP - 240 V 

3,000 PSI @ 4.0 GPM
7.5 HP - 240 V 

KC3250EPC KC4030EHD

The electric model cart 
configuration is also 
convertible, as shown. 

KC2100EPC2 low boy 
configuration shown 
with optional hose reel. 
(CC2HRKIT)


